
--------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: <Purpleprincesskw@aol.com> 
Date: Mon, Mar 3, 2014 at 12:53 PM 
Subject: tue agenda 
To: bwardlow@keywestcity.com, ccates@keywestcity.com,csmith@keywestcity.com, J
ohnston@keywestcity.com,jweekley@keywestcity.com, clopez@keywestcity.com,mros
si@keywestcity.com, tyaniz@keywestcity.com 
 

Dear Mayor Cates and Honorable Commissioners 
  
I am in full support of Commission Weekly's ordinance# 22 in Tue night agenda 
Public nudity 
  
I sincerely hope this passes 1st reading as well as a 2nd. 
  
I ditto former Commissioner Bethel's letter completely. 
  
Public nudity should not be tolerated, laws need to be ENFORCED. 
  
I am in full support of bars that offer clothes check for clothing optional as well as clothing optional 
beaches pool etc. BUT not our streets ever painted or not an "event or not" 
  
We no longer have a Fantasy Fest we have a Fetish Fest. 
  
  
Thank you 
Barbara Ramey 
644 United St 
Key West FL since 1992 
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